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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   May 12, 2021 
  
TO:     Membership 
    
FROM:  Jim Humphrey, VIAHA President  
 

COPY:    VIAHA Officers and Staff 
   District Female Contacts 
    
SUBJECT:  New VIAHA Female Development Coordinator Announcement   

 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Jesse Hammill as VIAHA’s new Female Development 
Coordinator. Jesse is a valued member of Oceanside Minor Hockey Association and is also currently the BC 
Hockey Female AAA Head Coach.  Jesse has been involved in running Female Development ice for the last 
four years and prior to this he was instrumental in forming two Female programs in Europe.  
 
Jesse has been involved in Hockey for over 20 years at many different levels. He has promised to commit his 
time going forward towards promoting and growing the Female game for all Female players in our District at all 
levels. 
 
VIAHA feels this is a positive step in the right direction for both VIAHA, BC Hockey and of course the players 
and Families.  
 
Welcome Jesse!  
 

His contact info is: Email: hammers49@hotmail.com Phone #: 250-797-4249.  
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jim Humphrey, 
VIAHA President  

mailto:hammers49@hotmail.com

